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Penguins Against Cancer 
Fenwycks 
Tekels Avenue 
Camberley 
GU15 2LB 
 
16 June 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Simon, 
 

I hope this letter finds you well. 
 
We were delighted to receive the Fergus Scholefield Cancer Research 
Grant of £5000 from Penguins Against Cancer in support of Dr Stella 
Man’s Desmoplastic Small Round Cell Tumour research project. Our 
sincerest thanks to you and your fellow Trustees for your continued 
support. 
 
For more than 100 years we have been pioneering discoveries into cancer 
and its treatment. We couldn’t have come this far without our donors, such 
as yourselves, who have helped fund our ground-breaking work.  
 
Thank you once again for your generous support of our mission to make 
the discoveries that defeat cancer. I look forward to keeping you updated 
on our work.  
 
Please get in touch if you have any questions or need any further 
information; I would be delighted to help.  
 
With very best wishes, 

 

 

 
 

Michelle Young 
 


